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Comments: I am writing to address the recent revising of the Wild and Scenic River Management Plan.  The

proposed plan would quadruple the number of commercial rafting and fishing days. The majority of the  allocated

service days need to be for private citizens, but having said that, please do not expand   the existing levels of

use. These rivers are already overcrowded with resulting degradation.  Please consider a permit system for all

users and enforce strict use and party size guidelines and  and reduce not expand commercial activity.  Thank

you.


